
Director’s Report


for


          October 2022


Collections


      The Collection committee met and 23 items were ordered for September.  The 
last of the order has arrived and we are still putting new books into the system. Our 
next collection meeting is set for November 8, 2022.


          Directors Report


      We had 530 patrons during October. Of those patrons, 34 used the computers, 
and 13 meetings/events were held with 174 people. Three hundred thirty-five 
people used the wireless. Three new library cards were issued. Items from Lake 
Pleasant to other libraries totaled 168. Items transferred from MVLS/SALS to us 
totaled 107. Six hundred sixty-seven items were checked out and circulated 754 
times.


    Three people attended a Medicare Session here on Saturday, October 21. I 
schedule this yearly, and we usually have at least three people attend. Quilt 
Drafting started on October 24 and has seven quilters attending. This class is 
scheduled for six weeks.


    One hundred thirty-three people attended the celebration here.


    We received a revised copy of Robert’s Rules of Order from SALS. If you are 
interested in borrowing it, please let me know. This new item will be entered into 
Polaris by November 30.


    Pam and I traveled to Richards, Chester, Johnsburg, Indian Lake, and Long Lake 
Libraries on October 28.  All the libraries had excellent children’s rooms.  The 
most impressive was Chester Town and Long Lake. Both had lean-tos and murals 
painted in those rooms, and Long Lake had an Outhouse just steps from their lean-
to.


    An eContent Task Force meeting was held on October 28. The recommendation 
to the Director’s Council is to pay by usage. We will continue looking at grants and 
other funding models as a group. We will receive an invoice for $76.72 to cover 
eContent till December 31.


Respectfully submitted,


Sherry Matthews


